NOTICE OF MOTION — APPOINTMENT AND MONITORING OF BOARD REPRESENTATIVES ON
EXTERNAL ORGANISATIONS

The Board considered a Notice of Motion from Mark Kunnen relating to the appointment and meeting
attendances of Board representatives on outside organisations.

An invitation was extended to Councillor Wright, who was in attendance, to comment on the proposal.

The Board resolved that, in the interests of transparency and accountability, the Board publish
annually a record of Board appointed members’ attendance at meetings of the various organisations
on which they represent the Board and/or Council, and that these details be made available to the
incoming Board at the start of each three year term.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


